
 

 
 
 

FIRST CLASS SOUVENIR EDITION 
17/11/22 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

The Bognor Regis Observer is once again producing it’s popular ‘First Class’ 
souvenir edition on Thursday November 17th, welcoming our new class intakes 
from across the area. 
 
The First Class special includes full colour pictures of Reception classes that your 
school has submitted. This is a brilliant keepsake to mark the beginning of your 
child’s school journey, and we are offering you the chance to pre-order copies of the 
newspaper at a discounted price. 
 
Pre-ordered copies are discounted to £1.20 a copy from £1.50. You can pre-order 
either by calling our contact centre on 0330 403 3004 or via our Event partner 
website bognorobserver.eventbrite.co.uk Please note that website orders are subject to 
additional fees which are charged by Eventbrite.  
 
All pre-ordered copies will be delivered to the school for collection on the day of 
publication. 
 
The deadline for discounted pre-orders is Sunday 13/11/22. Our phone lines are 
open 8.30am until 6pm, Monday -Friday only. Website orders can be placed until 
11pm on 13/11/2022. 
 

If you have any questions please call us on 0330 403 3004 or send us an email to 
specialeditions@nationalworld.com 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 

Kerry Stevens, 

Bognor Observer  

http://bognorobserver.eventbrite.co.uk/

